











Alcoholic Beverage Policy Memo

Page 2

Functions where alcoholic beverages are dispensed will be held
in the student lounge only.

The request for approval shall be on a form provided by the
Dean, with a copy of these Rules attached. It shall be signed
by a representative of the organization sponsoring the function
and shall state: 1) the times of beginning and termination

of the function; 2; that these rules are understood by the
sponsoring organization, and; 3) the members of the sponsoring

organization undertake the obligation to comply with these
rules.

The sponsoring organization will display signs for the duration
of the event which advise that alcoholic beverages are confined
to the lounge, and may be consumed only by those at least 21

years old. The signs shall also caution on the dangers of
driving and drinking.

Alcoholic beverages brought into the Law School for an approved
function will be kept under lock and key. The storerooms in
the SBA office are available for that purpose.

The group arranging the function has full responsibility for
compliance with State, University, and Law School regulations,
and shall supervise the dispensing of the alcoholic beverages.

We are authorized to request a flat rate donation for the entry

into the Lounge. We cannot charge by the drink (either cash or
ticket).

Alcoholic beverages will not be taken into the classrooms or
outside the building. They will remain within the Lounge.

Posters indicating availability of alcoholic beverages will not
be posted outside the Law School.

We are all enjoined to operate within the spirit as well as the letter
of these standards and thus foster the community life which is such an
important aspect of Notre Dame Law School.

DTL: jb

David T. Link
Dean

cc: Faculty and Staff
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